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Ms. Chris Jesse, the Greater Huntsville Section’s AIAA Staff Liaison, retired in April 

after many years of faithful service to the institute.  

A member of AIAA’s full-time headquarters staff, Chris 

began her AIAA career in 2005 as the Senior Editor for Books.   

In April 2007, she moved to the Membership Department, 

serving as Manager for Region and Section Activities.   It was in 

this role that Chris began working directly with the Greater 

Huntsville Section.  As the section’s Staff Liaison, her 

responsibilities encompassed the wide range of issues associated 

with administering one of AIAA’s largest sections.  Chris was the 

section’s “go to” person on everything from elections to personnel 

to reports to social media issues. During her tenure, she helped 11 

section chairs navigate the complexities of running a professional, 

volunteer organization.   And she did it all cheerfully and with a 

tireless willingness to serve. 

Congratulations and thank you for your service Chris. 

Enjoy your retirement! 
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